FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

@ Masses For The Week

SATURDAY, JANUARY 27

5:00 pm Assunta & Giovanni Cardelli R.l.P.

- Anne Marie & Grandchildren

SUNDAY, JANUARY 28

9:00 am The People of the Parish
11:00 am Serafino Guido R.I.P. - Guido Family
MONDAY, JANUARY 29

9:00 am Vocations
TUESDAY, JANUARY 30

7:00 pm Bill Demy R.I.P. - Proctor Family
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31

9:00 am In Thanksgiving - Nancy Arkorful
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1

7:00 pm Una O’Hara R.I.P. - Friends
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2

9:00 am Leonara Engson R.I.P.
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Peduru & Anna Aseervatham R.1.P.

and Anton MacFarlane R.I.P.
- Patricia MacFarlane & Family

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4

9:00 am Michael Lepone R.1.P. - Proctor Family
11:00 am The People of the Parish

o

Sick: Thatthey may know the gentle love that Jesus
has for them, especially Michelina Ciociola, Shelly &
Patrick Suraj.

Deceased: That they may enter into eternal life,
especially Wanda Salvadori (mother of Rev. Mario
Salvadori).

Pope's January Evangelization Intention:
Religious Minorities in Asia - That Christians, and
other religious minorities in Asian countries, may be
able to practise their faith in full freedom.

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity
Ecumenical Prayer Service

January 18-25, 2018 marks the annual celebration
of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. This
year's theme, “Your right hand, O Lord, glorious in
power” is taken from Exodus 15:6. With the
insights from the Second Vatican Council’s decree
on Ecumenism that “prayer is the soul of the
ecumenical movement,” we would like to invite
you to come to this year's Annual Week of Prayer
for Christian Unity Ecumenical Prayer Service.

Join us in an ecumenical prayer service led by
Cardinal Thomas Collins (homilist), Anglican
Archbishop Colin Johnson, Coptic Orthodox
Bishop Anba Mina, and other religious leaders on:
Sunday, January 28, 2018, 3 p.m. at
Metropolitan United Church, 56 Queen St. East(at
Queen and Bond St.). Parking is available.
Refreshments to follow.

For more information, please contact the Office of
Ecumenical and Interfaith Affairs at 416-934-3400,
ext. 344 or ext. 527 or vkwok@archtoronto.org.

MARRIAGE
ENCOUNTER

Celebrate your love and take a fresh look at your
marriage! Spend a very special weekend together.
A Weekend of discovery...a lifetime of love!
Worldwide Marriage Encounter is a weekend
getaway that helps married couples rediscover
themselves as individuals and as a couple. The
Weekend format helps couples communicate
openly and honestly without group sharing,
therapy or marriage counselling.

Upcoming Weekend: March 2-4, 2018 (Four
Points by Sheraton, Argentia Rd., Mississauga)

For more information and application, please go to
www.wwme.org or contact:

Gerard & Marge McCauley at
gerard.marge@rogers.com or (905) 792-1925.

JANUARY 28, 2018

Celebration of Marriage Mass
with Bishop Robert Kasun
February 11, 2018 - 3 p.m.

As part of Marriage Sunday 2018 celebrations,
Bishop Robert Kasun will preside at a special Mass
to honour couples celebrating milestone
anniversaries in 2018. If you (or a couple you know)
are celebrating a 25th, 40th, 50th or 60th+ wedding
anniversary this year, they are invited to join in this
special celebration. The Mass will take place at 3
p.m. on Sunday, February 11 at Blessed Trinity
Parish (3220 Bayview Ave - North York). A reception
will follow Mass.

All are welcome to attend - couples celebrating
milestone anniversaries are asked to register online
to ensure reserved seating. Registration and other
important information can be found at:
www.archtoronto.org/marriage or by calling 416-
934-3400, x 523.

Attention Ladies

Catholic Women’s League
Membership Drive

The Catholic Women’s League of St. John the
Evangelist Parish are holding their annual
membership drive this weekend, January 27/28.
Members of the Catholic Women’s League are
available in the Church foyer if you would like more
information and let them tell you what they are all
about.

Existing members can renew their membership at
this time if you have not already done so.

Weekly Offering(Jan. 21)............ccccvveeenneen. $3,752.10
Expenses(Jan.15-Jan.21).........cccccueenne $5,218.65
Building Fund Expenses............cccecoviieecenennne. $85.35

Thank you for your contribution.

Next weekend, February 3/4, there will be a second
collection for the Building Fund.

World Day for Consecrated Life
Celebration at St. Paul’s Basilica

On Friday, February 2, 2018, the Church
celebrates the World Day for Consecrated Life.
We are blessed to have more than 900 religious
men and women from about 100 different
congregations serving in the Archdiocese of
Toronto. This World Day for Consecrated Life is a
wonderful opportunity for us to thank God for the
gifts of these religious sisters, brothers and priests
and to pray for God'’s blessing upon them in their
efforts to faithfully live the evangelical counsels of
poverty, chastity and obedience.

On Sunday, January 28, 2018, at St. Paul’s
Basilica, 83 Power St., at 3 p.m., Bishop
Kirkpatrick will preside at the Mass in celebration
of the vocation and witness of these special men
and women religious who are such a vital and
important part of the life and ministry of the
Church in our Archdiocese.

All are welcome to attend.

St. John the Evangelist
Catholic Women'’s League

The Catholic Women’s League will
be holding its’ next meeting in the
MEETING { parish hall on Thursday, February
1 at 7:30 p.m. (after the 7:00 p.m.
Mass).

Women’s Lenten Retreat Weekend
Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre
1617 Blythe Road, Mississauga
February 16 to 18

The retreat will be preached by the Centre team -
Oblate Father Pawel Ratajczak and Mrs. Anne
Hales. A beautiful way to begin the season of
Lent.

For information or registration please call 905-
278-5229.



